
 

 

    October 30, 2023 

 

Language Arts:  Our week will be filled with 

Halloween stories and songs such as, Five Little 

Pumpkins, Big Pumpkin,  Roll that Pumpkin Down 

to Town, and Going on a Pumpkin Hunt.   

 

Concept:  Many matching games will be played 

with our Halloween colors, orange and black. We 

can’t wait to see who will help with cleaning out 

our classroom pumpkin! The children will also go 

on a number and color scavenger hunt and have 

fun playing in a Halloween sensory bin.   

 

Craft & Writing: We will be using our 

hands, feet and brains to craft for Halloween. 

We will focus on strengthening our fine motor 

skills through paper tearing, clay play and scissor 

practice.  

 

Motor:  Swinging scary bats and walking the 

plank! Our Halloween obstacle course will keep 

the kiddos occupied and a surprise playground 

will certainly liven things up! Bwahahahahaha!!!!!!  

 
 

 

 

 

Halloween Safety 

We are looking forward to 

seeing all our little goblins 

dressed up at our Halloween 

party on Tuesday, October 31.  

We have fun planned with a lot 

of ghoulish activities.  

Don’t forget to wear orange and 

black on Monday, October 30. 

Have a great week! 

Mrs. Desi, Mrs. Taghrid, Ms. 

Melissa and Miss Riley 

 
Student of the Week 

Orazio Castelli 
Skye Mazurski 

 

 

Happy Birthday 
       John Goepfert  10/29 

Danica Pluister  11/2 

Lilah Reyes  11/4 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


